ADVERTISEMENT FOR SEALED BIDS

The DeKalb County Commission will on Wednesday, August 28, 2024 at 10:30 a.m.
receive sealed bids for “Resurfacing of County Road 89 from the Mentone Town Limits,
North for approximately 2.5 miles”. Bids will be received up to and publicly opened at
the above stated date and time at the DeKalb County Commission Office, 111 Grand
Ave. SW, Fort Payne, AL 35967. Bid packages may be obtained from the DeKalb
County Commission website at www.dekalbcountyal.us/current-bids/, or may be
requested from the County Engineer’s Office at 111 Grand Ave. SW, Suite 115, Fort
Payne, AL 35967 or by telephone at (256) 845-8584. Contractor prequalification is not
required. Bidders must meet the requirements of the Alabama State Law Regarding
General Contractors (Code of Alabama 1975, Title 34, Chapter 8, as amended). Bidders
must have an up-to-date and valid State of Alabama General Contractor’s License within
the proper classification for the project being bid. Bidders must include their license
number on the Bid Proposal Form. Any bid received which does not contain the license
number on the form will not be considered. Engineer’s estimate: $400,000.00.

THE DEKALB COUNTY COMMISSION

arcrow, President
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